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Your Shumway Neighborhood 
Board Members 
 
Chair – Brenda Palmer 
2charlie163@gmail.com 
 
Vice-Chair - Glenn Grossman 
westsideelectric@hotmail.com 
 
Secretary – Carolyn Brown 
cbinlalaland@aol.com 
 
Treasurer – Dan Lincoln 
dan.lincoln@comcast.net 
 
Newsletter Editor – Rodney Krause 
rvkrause@comcast.net 
 
Helpful Neighborhood Contacts 
 
Neighborhood Recycling – 
Linda Caton 
Momcat46 @ juno.com 
  
Transportation - Brenda Palmer 
2Charlie163@ gmail.com 

City Liaison –  Aaron Lande 
Aaron.Lande@cityofvancouver.us 
  
Neighborhood Police Officer 
Lee Gelsinger 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 
(360) 487-7359 
 
 
 
News and information for those who 

live within the boundaries of 39th 
Street to the north, I-5 to the east, 4th 

Plain Blvd to the south, and Main 
Street to the west. 

 

 

In This Issue: 
 

Next Meeting Thursday, June 6, 2024 
Details on page 2 

 

West Vancouver Neighborhood Convening 
Tuesday, June 4, 2024 

6:30 – 8 p.m. 
Information and links on Page 2 

 
Spring Cleanup Coupons 

Use by June 30th  
Information and links on Page 2 

 
The Resilient Yard: Protecting Our Pollinators 

from the Effects of Climate Change 
Tuesday, June 4, 2024 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

See page 3 for links and details 
 

Heights Bike Garden Grand Opening 
Saturday, June 8, 2024 10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

See page 3 for links and details 
 

How to Use the Links in Our Newsletter 
See page 4 for an article about the features of our 

neighborhood newsletter. 
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Shumway Neighborhood 
Association Meeting 

Announcement 

Meeting Date: June 6, 2024   
Platform:  Zoom Virtual Meeting   
Time: 06:30 PM 
Platform: ZOOM Meeting 
https://tinyurl.com/ShumwayZoomMeeting 
Meeting ID: 825 2233 1638 
Passcode: 819953 

 
The Agenda will be posted on our Facebook group 
and Nextdoor page found through the QR codes 
below. 

Follow us on Facebook: 

 

Join us on Nextdoor: 

 

West Vancouver Neighborhood Convening 
Tuesday, June 24, 2024. 6:30 – 8:00 pm @ Luepke 
Community Center, 1009 E McLoughlin Blvd 

Join the Office of Neighborhoods for a spring 
convening of west Vancouver neighbors. 

• Share your neighborhood updates and 
build relationships with nearby 
neighborhood associations 

• Get updates on upcoming City projects 
and programs 

• Access resources from the recent 
Neighborhoods USA (NUSA) Conference 

• Food and beverages provided 

RSVP 

Contact: Koko Olszewski at 

neighborhoods@cityofvancouver.us 

 
Spring Cleanup Coupons 

 
As the spring and summer growing seasons get 
closer, help manage excess yard debris by 
taking advantage of your free cleanup coupons. 
A set of coupons for free spring cleanup of yard 
debris and tires is being provided to each 
single-family residential customer within the City 
of Vancouver with an active Waste Connections 
account. Coupons are valid for three months, 
from April 1 through June 30. 
For more information click on the hyperlink 
above or the QR code below. 

 

  

https://tinyurl.com/ShumwayZoomMeeting
https://www.facebook.com/groups/704143530716027
https://nextdoor.com/g/kin74tp3k/
https://www.cityofvancouver.us/events/west-vancouver-neighborhood-convening/
https://tinyurl.com/springconveningwest
neighborhoods@cityofvancouver.us
https://www.cityofvancouver.us/services/garbage-recycling/spring-cleanup-coupons/
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The Resilient Yard: Protecting Our Pollinators from the Effects of Climate Change 
 
The changing climate affects us all, and pollinating animals are no exception. There are actions you 
can take in your garden to help them. Join Master Gardeners Angelina Lai and Karen Palmer for a 
presentation on how the changing climate affects pollinators and the plants upon which they…and in 
turn we…depend. They’ll offer ideas on steps you can take to help. 
 
DATE/TIME: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 • 6 to 7:30 pm 
LOCATION: Bud van Cleve Community Room 
Luke Jensen Sports Complex 
4800 NE 78th Street 
Vancouver, WA 98665 
COST: Free. 
REGISTRATION: Not required. 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: Contact Erika Johnson (call 564-397-5738 or email 
Erika.d.johnson@wsu.edu) 
 

Heights Bike Garden Grand Opening 
Join the City and our partners for the grand opening of Vancouver’s Heights Bike Garden.  

Saturday, June 8, 2024 from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm @ Tower Mall 5411 Mill Plain Blvd 
The Heights Bike Garden was inspired by and designed in close partnership with Discover Traffic 
Gardens and will offer children a practical, fun way to learn biking skills, road safety and understand 
how traffic works.  The new bike garden will activate the former Tower Mall property while 
development work continues on the Heights District – a vibrant, mixed-use, walkable neighborhood in 
the heart of Vancouver. 
 

 

 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to 
create a more informed public.  However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in 
Neighborhood Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of 
Vancouver, nor does the City determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate.  Printed by the City 
of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.
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SHUMWAY NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER FEATURES 

You may be reading the copy of our newsletter that was delivered to your doorstep, reading it 
online through the City of Vancouver website or both. Either way, we have tried to make it easier 
for you to navigate to the information pertaining to the articles provided. 

QR Codes 
If you are reading the printed copy, there are QR codes that have the links to the web page 
imbedded in them. You can use your mobile phone camera to scan the code and navigate to the 
link on the internet. We have also provided QR codes for our neighborhood online Zoom meeting 
link, our Facebook group and our Nextdoor feed. These are convenient ways that our neighbors 
and board members can communicate pertinent information in a timely manner.  
 
Hyperlinks 
If you are reading the online version, any headline that has an underline contains a hyperlink that 
allows you to click on the text to navigate to the web page. Also, there are also hyperlinks for 
navigating to our Zoom meeting, Facebook page and Nextdoor. 
 
If you find any issues with the QR codes or hyperlinks, please email me at rvkrause@comcast.net 
and I will try and mitigate them asap. Also, feel free to email me with suggestions for neighborhood 
related information that we can include in our newsletter or any other ideas you may have to 
improve how we are providing information to our neighbors. 
 
It’s a Beautiful Day! 
 
Rodney Krause 
Shumway Newsletter Editor 

mailto:rvkrause@comcast.net

